
Krishauna Hines-Gaither, k.hines-gaither@salem.edu, 336-917-5268 

I hope that this greeting finds you very well. As you are aware, Ama was 

one of my star students at Salem College. Our Department of Modern Lan-

guages was blessed to have Ama to study with us for four years and then 

later to study in Spain for a semester. We are so proud of her as she contin-

ues her education as a law student at Wake Forest University, dedicating her 

career to transnational work. I spoke with Ama recently about a question 

that I have been researching, and she suggested that I contact both you and 

her aunt to get your perspectives since you currently reside in Ghana. 

 

I am studying transnational collaborations and I would like to pose a ques-

tion to you to learn more about the issues that concern women in Ghana. 

Like in the United States, I am certain that there are many issues that come 

to mind. If you could form a collaboration to tackle these concerns,  what 

issues related to women’s well-being would you like to see addressed im-

mediately in Ghana. Your emailed response would be appreciated.  

 

Thank you for assisting me to gain further insights.  

Many blessings to you, 

Krishauna 

Dearest Grace: 

Salem College Mission: Helping women to find their unique potential, 
while preparing them to change the world. 

KRISHAUNA & AMA, 2011 


